Don and Susan Creel
988 Carrington Drive
Gardendale, AL 35117

March 31, 2008

Mr. Ed Howse,
I wanted to take a minute to thank you for your help with the air purification systems
that I purchased from you.

As a Respiratory Therapist I was somewhat reluctant to buy into some of the scientific
claims made by Ecoquest with their air purification systems. However, after looking at
the proof provided through the use of the petri dishes before and after installing your
product I became a believer. It was not until after we had a back up of the septric tank,
into our new home that I really came to appreciate the product. It helped make a very
difficult time much more tolerable. It hefped eliminate odors and any worry about
contamination once the contaminated flooring was removed. We have been running the
HYAC systems in both of our units and have utifized a Fcobox when needed.

Once again thank you for all your help! ®lease feel free to use me as a reference to how
well your products work in the future.

Best Regards,
Don Creel

205-631-2399

cc: Daniel Duke



